Due to Covid-19, many people are being Laid Off, Furloughed, and Terminated.  

COBRA is NOT your only option.   If you enroll in Cobra, you will be responsible for 100% of the premium versus the amount that you paid while you were employed.  With that being said, Cobra most likely would not be an affordable option.

Since there is no end in sight to the Covid-19 Pandemic, your income might drop to $17,000 to $75,000 for the rest of the 2020 year. 

If that occurs, you have another option!  You can purchase an Individual Medical Insurance Plan, with a Governmental Subsidy.  

What this means is that you will be able to purchase a quality health insurance plan.

Most of these options can be a much stronger plan than your current group plan.  Depending on how low your income will be in 2020 your Copays and Deductibles will be very low.  

The Net cost for this option might could be as low as $80 to $150/month or even LESS!  

To get a quote for this Individual Health Insurance Option, please send me an e-mail.

Go to the end of this website, to the section that says “Contact Us-Request A Quote.”  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Urgent, and Important! If an individual does not have health insurance, and they become infected with Covid-19, they will NOT be covered for Covid-19 expenses.  You can potentially be responsible for medical expenses and costs of $50,000 to $75,000.


